Westview P.S.
MARCH 2025

From the Principal’s Desk:

¥

Welcome to March! We seem to have gotten a blast of winter lately but hopefully spring is somewhere around the cor-
ner. Our final four months of school will be very busy and filled with many exciting learning opportunities.

While I know that sometimes our students think they are either too old or too cool to dress warmly for the cold weather,
Westview staff does try to insist that they dress appropriately for outdoor recess. Please send your child to school with a
winter coat, hat, gloves/mittens, scarf and warm footwear. Recess is held indoors only when the temperature is cold-
er than -15 °C (without windchill) or -20 with windchill.

Parking—there have been some really inappropriate altercations between parents dropping off their children at the en-
trance or parking lot. As indicated previously, the parking lot is for staff only and the hill up to the parking lot is a no
stopping zone. There is multiple signage indicating this. It is an unacceptable safety risk for our students who are try-
ing to get to school. By Law has been called and any incidents of aggressive behaviour will be reported to the police.
Thank you for working together to keep all of our Westview Wolverines safe.

LOST & FOUND Our Lost and found box is over flowing. Please remember to put your child’s name on their items
so that we can return items when they are lost. The bin will be emptied at the end the month and all items will be donat-
ed to charity.

Our Krispy Kreme fundraiser was very successful—thank you to Mrs. Tapuska and Mrs. Gesse for organizing. Our
Pizza Kit fundraiser will be coming up in May—Thank you Mrs. Dobrowsky. Thank you to all of our families for their
support.

Dates to Remember

March 4th and Sth —Commencement photos and retakes
February 28th/March 1st Ramadan Begins
March 10 to 14 March Break (NO SCHOOL)
March 17 Happy St. Patrick’s Day

March 23 Purim Begins

March 24 Palm Sunday

March 29 Good Friday (NO SCHOOL)
March 31 Easter Sunday

April 1 Easter Monday (NO SCHOOL)
April 8 P. A. Day (NO SCHOOL

Ramadan Mubarak to all of our families celebrating! Best wishes for a safe and enjoyable March Break!

Ms. S. Neville
Principal—Waestview P.S.




